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*SENT ELECTRONICALLY*

Procurement Title: TANL3026
Procurement Reference: NTEM Synthetic Population Project

Dear I M.

Further to your submission of a tender for the above procurement, | am writing to advise that
the Procurement is now complete. On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport, the
Department intends to accept your tender, which was submitted on 01/03/2024.

As set out in the ITT, a standstill period will now occur before the contract can be formally
awarded to allow any appeals against the proposed award decision to be lodged. The
standstill period will commence on 10/04/2024 and finish on 24/04/2024.

The contract will be formally awarded following the standstill period. This is without prejudice
to the right of the Secretary of State for Transport to abandon the procurement, cancel the
award procedure or suspend awarding the contract for any reason.

Once awarded, the contract shall commence on 25/04/2024 and shall terminate on
24/04/2026, with an option to extend by up to six months. The maximum contract value will
be £200,000.00 excl. VAT.

We would like to thank you for your patience during this procurement exercise. Your scores
in the commercial and technical evaluation are set out below:

Summary of scores:

Technical (maximum score: 90)
Commercial (maximum score: 10)
TOTAL Score

Technical Score 90% weighting):

Q. 4.1 (15% weighting)
Q. 4.2 (5% weighting)
Q. 5.1 (14% weighting)
Q. 5.2 (6% weighting)
Q.
Q.
Q.

6.1 (13% weighting)
6.2 (7% weighting)
7.1 (5% weighting)




Q. 7.2 (15% weighting)
Q. 8.1 (10% weighting)
Technical Score (maximum score: 90)

Commercial Score (10% weighting):

Commercial Score (10% weighting)
Weighted Score (maximum score: 10)

Feedback on your technical response also accompanies this letter.

Yours sincerely,

Costaki Costi, Commercial Manager
Signed for and on behalf of the Department for Transport











